
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

GCE/ BTEC/ Cambridge Technical Results Day  

Thursday 14 August 2025 

 

Students are invited to collect their summer exam results between 8.30am and 9.30am on 

Thursday 14 August. Members of the Sixth Form team will be on hand to offer congratulations, 

support, information, advice and guidance. 

 

Students who do not attend in person will be able to access their results via the EduLink app 

from 9.30am. 

 

If students are unable to attend, we require their written permission to release details to a third 

party. This permission must be received before Results Day. The nominated person must bring 

proof of identification as without this we are unable to release results. Return the completed 

slip to Melanie Killick, Exams Officer, or email requirements to examteam@titussaltschool.co.uk  

 

The careers service requires school to provide information on Year 13 students’ education or 

training plans for September. You will be emailed a simple online form to complete on Results 

Day. 

 

We look forward to seeing students on Thursday 14 August and wish them every success in the 

future. 

 

(Please note, GCSE re-sit results will be available via the EduLink app on Thursday 21 August. 

There is no need for them to attend in person.) 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Melanie Killick 

Exams Officer 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

I, ……………………………… give permission for ……………………………………… to collect my  

 

exam results on Thursday 14 August 2025. 

 

 

 

Signed   ………………………………………………………………………………………….(Student) 

 

 
Please return completed slip to Melanie Killick, Exams Officer or email examteam@titussaltschool.co.uk 
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